
6th Grade Orientation Reminder 

The NWMS 6th Grade Orientation & Parent Academy event will be held on Monday, August 20th, from 
4-7:15 p.m. Parents, please begin dropping off students at 3:45 at the main entrance. All students will be 
assisted in finding the 6th grade hallway, where they will also find out who their homeroom teacher is. 

We invite all parents to return to the school at 5:00 for a meal provided by Fairplains Baptist Church for 
the first 200 parents and family members that arrive. All 6th graders will also be provided a meal at 
orientation. We want to thank all of the members of Fairplains Baptist Church for being an NWMS 
Community Partner! 

Parents, please park in the back parking lot on the cafeteria side and enter the cafeteria. At 5:45, we will 
begin parent information sessions while students have a dance and play games in the gym. Parents will 
receive a schedule for the information sessions upon arrival at the registration table in the cafeteria. To 
register for this event, please use the link below or call our main office at 903-6224. We look forward to 
meeting all of you soon! 

https://goo.gl/forms/NjG3lIRFHQvgGmS03 

 


